Mini-concert planned

A mini-concert and discussion exploring new
dimensions in sight and sound called Arts Re-Vision
will be presented at 7:30 p.m. June 30 in the Music
Building's Harper Hall.

Richard Hervig, co-director of the UI Center for
New Music, will lead the discussion. Later, his
“Suite for Vibraphone/Marimba" will be performed
by percussionist Steven Schick. Schick will also pre-
sent “Psappha”* for solo percussion by lannis X-
enakis.

Also in the program will be “‘Sondo,” a tape-film
collaboration by Peter Todd Lewis, head of the U
Electronic Music Studios, and Franklin Miller of the
Division of Broadcasting and Film. Miller's film was
produced with the use of several video effects, in-
cluding a color enhancement device called a video
quantizer.




